
 

 
 

KINGSWOOD PUBLIC SCHOOL 
PARENTS & CITIZENS ASSOCIATION GENERAL MEETING 

FEBRUARY MEETING SUMMARY 
THURSDAY 27TH FEBRUARY 2025 

 
 

The KPS P&C held their February general meeting on Thursday 27th February at 2pm at the 
Heritage Building and via Microsoft Teams. 
 
Business Discussed: 
 

●​ Gifts handed out to the Kindy parents on the first day of school 
●​ Backflips Against Bullying - cyber bullying program proposed again to the school 
●​ Discussed and voted to change financial institutions 
●​ Requested an update of the school website to reflect AGM results 
●​ Discussed and voted on Easter Raffle event     
●​ Discussed and voted on Mother Day stall 
●​ Discussed and voted on utilising a laundromat loyalty card for PLUSH donations 
●​ Discussed and voted on collecting costume donations for resale for Book Week  
●​ Asked the school about air-conditioning in classrooms 
●​ Agreed on holding general meetings every 4th Thursday of the month during school 

terms 
 
If you would like more information on any of these business items, please don’t hesitate to send 
the P&C an inquiry or suggestion at or talk to any of the Executive Team in Kingswood P.S. P&C
person.  
 
You too can become a P&C member and help fundraise for our school! By becoming a financial 
member, you will receive monthly meeting minutes, be able to vote on how you would like 
events run and funds spent, have fun volunteering and get to meet and make friends with other 
parents and citizens in our lovely school community! All membership fees go back into helping 
our school. 
 
Thank you and have a lovely day!​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Join the P&C today 

Scan the QR code! 
 
Written by Lisa, P&C Secretary 
 

 

mailto:kingswoodpandc1@gmail.com

